
From: Tim Womack <twomack@scacog.org>
To: Dickinson, Gerrygdickinson@aging.sc.gov
CC: Morris, Stevesmorris@aging.sc.gov

Date: 2/9/2017 9:16:35 AM
Subject: RE: RAAC

Good morning!

On February 22 at 9am, I have a provider meeting that lasts until 10:30am. At 10:30am, the RAAC meeting will start 
and last until noon. We serve lunch as soon as the meeting is over. Steve, you are invited to both meetings. At the 
first meeting, you would have the opportunity to meet several of our providers, including all of our CoA's. I will make 
the agenda pretty light, if you're able to come, so that would give more time for meet & greet, questions and open 
discussion. Denise Rivers has also been invited to both meetings.

Thank you both for meeting with Andrea Smith from Senior Action yesterday. She has a great vision and her heart is 
with the senior population. They have a successful program in Greenville County, but have outgrown their space. 
Hopefully, the funding will come and her new project will come to fruition!

Thanks again!

Tim Womack
Aging Services Director
SC Appalachian Council of Governments/ADRC
(864)242-9733
twomack@scacog.org

From: Dickinson, Gerry [mailto:gdickinson@aging.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 8:57 AM
To: Tim Womack
Cc: Morris, Steve
Subject: RE: RAAC

Tim,

Steve is interested in attending. How long do the meetings usually last? I have copied him on the email so he can 
have the details.

Gerry Dickinson
Policy Manager
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9867, Fax 803-734-9886
gdickinson@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Tim Womack [mailto:twomack@scacog.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 3:55 PM 
To: Dickinson, Gerry
Subject: RAAC
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Hey Gerry,

My next RAAC meeting is on Wednesday, February 22 at 10:30am. Is there any way that you and Steve Morris can 
attend?

Thanks,
Tim

Tim Womack
SC Appalachian Council o f Governments 
Director o f Aging Services/ADRC

(864} 242-9733 ".-'ork 
twornack @scacog.org

30 Century Circle 
Greenville, SC 29607

scacog.org

